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February 11, 2020 
 
 
Representative Caddy McKeown 
Co-Chair, Joint Committee on Transportation 
900 Court St. NE, H476 
Salem, OR  97301 
 
 
Re; Support of HB 4036 
 
 
Co Chair McKeon and Committee Members 
 
Aurora Airport Improvement Association strongly supports the passage of HB 4036.  We urge you to do 
the same! 
 
There is so much work to do in Oregon to support the Aviation Industry and keep it strong.  The industry 
has a multiplier effect on the State’s overall success.  Funding realized by passage of this bill will allow 
even more improvements at airports resulting in safer and more efficient aviation operations.  Passage 
will stabilize budgets for future projects and equalize the playing field all airports in the State of Oregon. 
 
So – please support the passage of HB 4036 and let’s move Oregon Aviation forward safely, efficiently 
and stably. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tony Helbling 
Secretary 
Aurora Airport Improvement Association 
 
 


